
Volunteer with us!
Special Olympics New Jersey is looking for
volunteer lane managers for our upcoming

North Bowling Sectional Competition!

Questions? Please contact
volunteer@sonj.org

North Bowling Sectional
Saturday, March 2, 2024

Hudson Lanes - Jersey City

Volunteer Event Details:

Learn more:

www.sonj.org/volunteer 
or scan the QR code


